
                                 

 

 

 June 15, 2017 

 

Greetings from Bolivia, 

As we reach the half way point of 2017, we decided that rather than share our typical 

newsletter we would instead like to write you a heartfelt thanks. These last several 

months have been quite busy for us, filled with both joys and hardships. We know at 

times you may feel like a prayer or donation on our behalf may not make much of a 

difference, but we can assure you that every act of kindness and provision is 

appreciated. In both the good and hard times, it gives us great strength, confidence, 

and peace to know that you continue to hold us in prayer and support us as we 

partner together in this work.  

 

 

With Sincere Thanks,  

 

Tim & Kallie Hutton 

Global Field Staff | Bolivia 

Canadian Baptist Ministries 

 

 

I thank my God every time I remember you. In all my prayers for 

all of you, I always pray with joy because of your partnership in 

the gospel from the first day until now.  ~Phil. 1:3-5 

 


